
 

 
 

Report of the Urban Planning and Growth Special Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

5. SIGNIFICANT ISSUES FACING CHRISTCHURCH AND THE URBAN PLANNING AND GROWTH 
SPECIAL COMMITTEE’S ROLE 

 
 A report from the Urban and Development Policy Leader outlined some of the key issues facing 

Christchurch regarding urban development. 
 
 The Committee decided that: 
 
 1. The further significant issue of urban space acquisition strategy be included in the report. 
 
 2. The report be deferred in the meantime. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


